
Subject: America's River Crossing Luncheon Invitation Tomorrow  
 

 

Policymakers,  
 
Our client, the Greater Memphis Chamber, is excited to celebrate tomorrow’s announcement about the 
federal grant for America’s River Crossing with our TDOT and the USDOT colleagues. Following the 
announcement, please join the Greater Memphis Chamber and HNTB for a private lunch in honor of 
America’s River Crossing. For over two decades, the Greater Memphis Chamber has worked with 
stakeholders, including many Members of the Tennessee General Assembly, to advocate for a new 
bridge would be built. This grant announcement further solidifies Memphis and Tennessee as a global 
logistics leader. Please join us to celebrate this historic announcement.  
  
Details: 
Thursday, July 18 
12:00 p.m. 
Exhibition Hall at Graceland (Graceland Exhibition Center) 
3764 Elvis Presley Boulevard 

  
This invite is non-transferable. Please RSVP to me to confirm your attendance. If you have any questions, 
please feel free to reach out to any member of the Butler Snow team at your earliest convenience.  
 
All my best,  
 

Jennie Verner Marshall  
Government Relations Advisor 

Butler Snow LLP  
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